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Friday, 11 July 2025 

 

Mrs Samantha  Delaney  
Staff Care Services 
1 Abbey Wood Road 
Kings Hill 
West Malling 
ME19 4YT 
 
Dear Mrs  Delaney  

Re: SEQOHS accreditation  

Your service has been granted SEQOHS accreditation. We would like to congratulate you and your staff for this high 
standard of achievement. 

In order to maintain accreditation your service is required to renew annually and to reaccredit after five years.  The 
annual renewal is principally an online process, however your service may be subject to an on-site assessment as 
part of this process.  

It is important that SEQOHS is informed of significant changes to your service. This includes changes to contact 
details and changes to the size or scale of your service. The latter relates to changes to the services it provides and 
mergers with or acquisitions of other occupational health services.  

Your service has now received electronic versions of your SEQOHS accreditation report, certificate, schedule of 
accreditation and copies of the SEQOHS logo, which you may use on your documentation. You can also view the 
certificate on the SEQOHS website where your service is now listed as accredited.  

If you require any further information please do not hesitate in contacting us. 

 

Kind Regards, 
The SEQOHS Team 

 

 


